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MEMO 

 
To: Foundation for Lincoln Public Schools Board Members  

Natalia Wiita, President 
From: Angelina Cunning, Director of Operations 
Date: May 2025 
Re: New Contracts 

 
 
NEW Contracts:  
Give Nebraska 
The Foundation for Lincoln Public Schools entered into contract with Give Nebraska which will commence on July 1st, 
2025. Give Nebraska agrees to coordinate with the Foundation on workplace campaigns, offer training on contacting 
and soliciting campaign worksites, provide marketing literature, and generate publicity to the public-at-large 
regarding Give Nebraska and its members.   
 


